Byron Center Charter PTO Meeting February 1, 2017

Present:

Kara Gonyon, Amber Viher, Melinda Ganka, Mary Buiter, Lynnsy Kraft, Pam Anderson.

March Board Meeting: March 1st Board meeting will be at 6:00 p.m. at Mary Buiter's home.

If you are interested in attending, please contact cpatkanderson@gmail.com.

Carnival Games:

We will be discussing our carnival more in depth at our March meeting. Games are currently being worked on and painted. We will contact Ms. Harper regarding having high school kids working for an hour for some community service hours.

Cookie Sale:

Trish is handling the cookie sale. Going well so far! Trish will need volunteers to help sort the day the fundraiser comes in. Given copy of volunteer sheet from Open House.

Father/Daughter Dance:

Lynnsy is planning on decorating the front entryway/hallway and taking care of decorations. Lynnsy will contact Ms. Grovfert to see if we can use the white lights that they are no longer going to use. Lynnsy also to do table coverings for 3-4 tables. We need to ask Deb DeVries to not have afterschool kids in gym that day. Polly Tlmmerman is going to get frames for activity. Mary to check with Erin Gregorski to see if she can do crowns again. Sarah P is going to help with a game. Lynnsy to contact Karen to find out if she can get Whitney VanDusen's information to see if she will take pictures again this year.

Field Day:

In the works! Slated for June 2nd from 12:45-3pm. Need to check with Mr. Fackler regarding bags for sack races.

Disbursement Requests:

Again, e have gotten several requests from several different teachers.

Ms. Dolinski has requested an assembly for \$1200. This request was denied.

The money that Mr. Beyer had requested for the Mackinac trip = the trip is a no go. To many parents decided against it. Kara is going to speak to Mr. Beyer to see if there is equipment that we might be able to help the band purchase.

Mrs. Timmerman requested money for the gentleman who is currently teaching the Lego class to come in for an onsite field trip for 3rd, 5th and 6th graders for STEM science learning. Request approved.

Conferences:

March 9th -

Soup and salad for teachers. (Mary will be making 1 soup and she is going to ask Erin Young to make another.

Salad -

Bowls -

Rolls - Trish

Desserts -

Drinks - 2 cases of water and some 2 liters of pop

Pam will be doing a Signup Genius for the book fair (which is held the same day) and she will put the dinner options/choices on the same sign up genius.

Next meeting:

March 1, 2017